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The meeting was called to order by Chairman Chet Phillips at 6:30 p.m. and led the group in 
the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call was taken: 
 

Commissioners: Chet Phillips, Neil Livingston, Mark Pratt, Christie Perry, and Steve 
Doherty  

Absent:  Ed Glenn and Jill Pambrun 
Executive Director: Karen Pettigrew 
 
Staff: Lila Killingbeck-Recorder 

 Audience:  None 
 
Councilor Perry moved to approve the minutes of the October 19, 2010 meeting as presented.  
Councilor Doherty seconded the motion.  All were in favor. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT 
Executive Director Pettigrew gave the financial report.  The total balance collected from taxes is 
$11,386.19 which is a 2 year total.  The amount of taxes collected for the 2010-2011 budget 
year is $4,504.55.  There should be more property taxes received before the end of the year.   
 
There was a discussion regarding a possibility of lower tax collection and next year budgeting 
for the tax receipts.  There was a discussion explaining how the taxes in an Urban Renewal 
District are determined.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 
 
 
____             
Chet Phillips-Chairman    Lila Killingbeck, Recorder 


